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Professor José Haría Ferrater Mora 
Professor of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pa. 

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora: 

As chairman of the Stipe Lectureship 
Committee, I should like to extend to you 
the offer to ri8ke the John Gordon Stipe 
Memorial Lectures ir. Spanish Culture. This 
would entail three public or semi-public 
lectures or th^ir approximate. The subjects 
could be of your choosing within a vjide 
interpretation of the phrsse Spanish culture. 
If you "wished, ore could be inade in Spanish. 
The lectureship pays an honorarium of s;900 
plus expenses. 

I am sorry that I am writing so late to 
you in the academic year but a new chairman, 
myself, and 8 new committee heve .iust been 
apoointed by the a .>T)ronrÍ8te authorities. 
The date for these lectures has been ter.ta-
tively set for the first week in April, but 
this could be changed to an earlier or leter 
cate except for the l8st three weeks in March 
which include the endino of our "winter quarter, 
our exemination period, and the intersession. 

If you viish any further information, I 
shell be hapt>y to answer to the best of my 
abiiity. I trust I may heer from you suon. 

Sincerely vours, 

Frsncis S, Eeniamin, Mlr. 


